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25/10/2024  13:38:242024/4384/P OBJ Jones There is no reason why this application should be approved. The noisy units were put up without permission 

so they should be removed immediately and the restaurant punished accordingly.  

Failure to do so could encourage them to do what they like again.

Residents above already suffer from foul stenches spewing out from dodgy vents of other adjoining 

restaurants.

Allowing Gourmet Sushi  to get away with their unsavoury antics could see the others trying their luck, too.
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